

Broad River European Motor Club News

Goal is to send this electronically each month. Printed copies available at meetings.

Any ideas for a name for the newsletter? Send an e-mail to Jack Weller with your suggestion.



April 2010 Broad River European Motor Club

Shelby, North Carolina 28150

Volume II Number 04



APRIL MEETING CAR SHOW AS PART OF ON ART ON THE SQUARE COME TO OUR MONTHLY MEETING AT OWL'S EYE WINERY

The April meeting of the *BREMC* will be held on Thursday, April 1 starting at



6:30pm. Will it be warm enough to have our meeting on the patio?

There will be a meal at a cost of \$6.50. The menu will be deli tray to make your own sandwich, chips and tea. The program for the meeting will be finalizing arrangements for the car show as part of *Art on the Square* on *Saturday, April 24th*; and an update on our planning efforts for our first Club sponsored car show – *The Lake Lure Classic Car Show.*

Please e-mail *Tom Greene* that you will be attending the April meeting to get a count. tgreene1@carolina.rr.com

LAKE LURE CLASSIC CAR SHOW SET FOR SEPTEMBER 26TH

We are well on our way in planning for the first BREMC Lake Lure Classic Car Show to be held at the Lake Lure Inn on Sunday, September 26th. It is the day that most of the participants arrive for the Carolina Trophy Road Rally. In addition to the Road Rally on Monday, Saturday, September 25 is Autumn in the Mountains sponsored by the British Car Club of Western North Carolina. We would invite participants and clubs throughout the Southeast to participate in this fun event. Here are the committees that have been formed, their tasks and members. If you are interested in helping with this event, please let Tom Greene tgreene1@carolina.rr.com know. We have an opportunity on one of the committees.

(See page two for more details and committees.)

BREMC CAR CLUB SHOW AND ART ON THE SQUARE SATURDAY APRIL 24

The *Uptown Shelby Association* and *Buffalo Creek Galleries* sponsor the spring time event, *Art on the Square*.

We have arranged to have two lanes of North Washington Street, in the block of the Court House, designated for antique cars. There are enough spaces for at least fifty cars to be displayed at the Court Square. If you want to show your car, have your vehicle in position by 8:30am. The street will be closed to traffic until 4:00pm.

Please send an e-mail to Tom Greene,

.tgreene1@carolina.rr.com to let him know that you will show your car. If you have a friend who is not a member of our Club but is active in another local Club, invite them to participate. There is no fee, no

judging and plenty of great cars, artwork, and food to enjoy while at the Court Square.



Which marque will have the most vehicles on display at Art on the Square?

APRIL BRINGS SHOWERS

MAY BRINGS ROAD TRIPS

SEEING FUN PLACES IN CLEVELAND COUNTY NORTH CAROLINA AND THE SOUTHEAST

Communications is an important part of any organization. The newsletter is published monthly to encourage and to promote events, to share activities and information, to introduce members to the love of cars, to involve you in helping others and to celebrate our successes.

If you have ideas for articles or want to let us know how you like the newsletter, e-mail Jack at wsweller@aol.com

LAKE LURE CLASSIC CAR SHOW TASKS, COMMITTEES AND MEMBERS

The initial planning is complete and we are working toward being part of Lake Lure in the Fall. We have reserved rooms at the *Lake Lure Inn* and *The Esmeralda Inn* for possible overnight guests who are participating in the show in Hendersonville.

Here are the different committees that have been identified, their tasks and Club members who have volunteered. If you are interested in helping, contact the chair of the committee.

Registration: Belkis Salazar, Chair, Jim Roemer, Skip Wise, Bob Goodling, Cindy Carlisle – develop the registration form, track registrations, check cars in the day of the event and handle the money associated with being in the show.

Publicity: Wilbur Wright, Chair, Lundy Wright, Annette and Jack Porter, Margaret Harry, John Salazar – create a flyer to advertise our event, contact local car clubs to make them aware of our event, and promote participation.

Trophies & Awards: Dennis Davis, Chair, Don Byrnes, Greg Cesler, Iverson Smith, Doug Carlisle – develop a criteria to award trophies; identify the various classes and categories, purchase the trophies, ribbons, and plaques.

Parking and Logistics: Greg Cesler, Chair, Bob Goodling, Skip Wise, Ivors Lillenstein – develop a layout for the show, identify show parking, visitor and trailer parking areas at the Inn, develop signage and the day of the show provide direction to participants.

Website for Event and Club: Evan Amaya, Chair, Jack Weller, John Salazar – develop a website for the event and expand to include other Club activities. This will give us an electronic presence with other Clubs in the area. We may even have a Facebook page.

OFFICERS OF BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

Officers

Tom Greene, president;

Jack Weller, vice president

Cindy Carlisle, secretary / treasurer

Committees and Chairs

Steering Committee - Don Byrnes, Chair Technical Support Committee - Evan Amaya, Chair Membership Committee - Doug Carlisle, Chair Program Committee - Jack Weller, Chair Events Committee Don Byrnes, Chair Marketing & Communications - Jack Weller, Chair

BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

MISSION STATEMENT

The purpose of the
Broad River European Motor Club is
To encourage and promote the preservation
and enjoyment of European cars,
To conduct educational and social events, and
To involve the group
In community, civic, and charitable events.

THE GATHERING Sponsored by the TRIUMPH CLUB OF THE CAROLINAS AT SHELTON WINERY APRIL 16 to 18

This event is one of the best of the spring season. Many of our members participated last year.

As of this writing we have five cars from the Club that will be shown.



The featured Triumph marquee is the *Triumph Italia*.

For more information about the event, rooms, time and registration information, visit the

website for the Triumph Club of the Carolinas at http://www.triumphclub.org/Gathering/index.htm

TALLEY HO AND AWAY WE GO, AGAIN COME AND HELP US CELEBRATE 23 YEARS OF "SPRINGTIME IN THE SMOKIES"

This is your invitation to join us for our 23rd annual "Springtime in the Smokies" British Car and British Motorcycle "Gathering". As always, we will be "Gathering" at the Talley Ho Motel in Townsend, Tennessee during the second weekend in May, i.e., May 7, 8, and 9, 2010.

There will be a Meet and Greet reception on Friday night, with **FREE** Bar-B-Que for pre-registered participants. Also on Friday and Saturday nights, we will meet around the bon-fire for the telling of tall tales. On Saturday, Day of Show, there will be food concessions, a great show field, voting by peoples choice, a short rally through the country side after the show, and dinner at the Carriage House restaurant

The featured marque is Lotus. If you own one of the cars, please bring it to the show. If you have friends who own a Lotus, please invite them

You can download show and registration forms and complete "gathering" information from our website at http://www.blountbritishcars.org.

Of course, you may still print out a registration form and mail it to us along with your check for the necessary fees, but we are now equipped to take online registrations with payment of fees via your PayPal account.

If you need additional information or assistance, please contact me <u>blountbritishcars@comcast.net</u>, or Jim Watson at <u>spridget@charter.net</u>.

Again, please join us for a fun weekend in the Smokies.

Mack Sneed For Blount British Cars, Ltd.

Material reproduced from an e-mail from the sponsor.

IDEAS & PICTURES FOR NEWSLETTER

The newsletter is designed to share information and news about Club members. If you have ideas for articles or pictures of your summer trips, please send them to wsweller@aol.com If I have the information by the last week of the month, I will be able to get your article in the newsletter